
EFFECTIVE TODAY 08/31/2022 
WICKSON CREEK SPECIAL UTILITY DISTRICT  

LIFTS ALL STAGES OF DROUGHT CONTINGENCY  
 

Effective today, Wednesday 08/31/22, Wickson Creek SUD lifts all stages of drought 
contingency restrictions.  Although restrictions have been lifted due to sufficient rain, cooler 
weather, and reduced usage, Wickson Creek SUD is still requesting customers to continue to 
conserve water, when possible, to preserve this precious natural resource.   
 
Wickson Creek SUD Board, Management and Staff want to thank you, our valued customers, for 
working with us to ensure safe and dependable water is always available.   

 
 


